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Essential Energy is committed to keeping the AER, retailers and customers informed of the project’s 
progress and is looking forward to working with the AER to progress these tariff trials. Should you have any 
questions about the trials or the business’ intended application of clause 6.18.1C, then please do not 
hesitate to contact Natalie Lindsay, Head of Regulatory Affairs on  

 

Yours sincerely 

Chantelle Bramley 

General Manager Strategy, Regulation and Corporate Affairs 




